
From: Lisa Foust
To: Carey Roesel
Cc: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: 03-00126 Bullseye Telecom, Inc. Cancellation Request
Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 3:53:54 PM

Mr. Roesel,

In regard to the cancellation request received for Bullseye Telecom, Inc., we have received
notification from BellSouth that services are still being provided to Bullseye, as they have not
received an executed change of ownership from Lingo.  This will need to be addressed before we can
cancel the authority of Bullseye Telecom, Inc.

Can you follow up with your client and advise as to when Bell has been provided with the change of
ownership?

Thank You,
Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
TN PUC
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